
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES Public Health Service

Office of Commissioned Corps Operations
Division of Commissioned Corps Assignments
Tower Building, Suite 100
1101 Wootton Parkway
Rockville, MD 20852

Thank you for your interest in the Commissioned Corps of the United States Public Health Service.

The enclosed application may be used to apply for all programs of the Public Health Service which are
staffed through the commissioned corps personnel system. Individuals appointed to the commissioned
corps must agree to serve in any area or position in accordance with the needs of the Public Health
Service.

Read and follow carefully the “Instructions for Submitting an Application for Appointment as a
Commissioned Officer in the United States Public Health Service” enclosed with the material.  Your
compliance with these instructions will impact on the receipt, review, and evaluation of your application.

Thank you for considering the commissioned corps and service to your country.

Sincerely yours,

Janet Dumont    

CAPT Janet Dumont, USPHS
Director, Division of Commissioned Corps Assignments
Office of Commissioned Corps Operations
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